
 

We make the difference! 

School Council Minutes 1/5/2018 

Members present: 

Y1 Josh 

Y3 Connor 

Y4 Oliver & Nicole 

Y5 Thomas & Roukia 

Y6 Maggie & Anton 

Staff: Mr Ward 

Matters Arising: 

School Council Display Feedback 

- What do you think? 

- Is it being used? 

The councillors liked the new School Council 

display. 

All the School Councillors are informing their classes 

this afternoon of the new School Council display. 

We will look at it next week and we will discuss all 

the new suggestions from the display. 

Agenda Item Actions 

Active playtimes! 

Mr Ward to do a learning walk with the 

school councillors at lunch time to see 

how the lunch time boxes are being used. 

Key questions to observe: 

- Are children taking part in physical 

activity? 

- Are the play boxes being used? 

- Are play leaders assisting with play? 

- Are staff supporting/ monitoring the 

activities? 

- Are the children behaving 

appropriately? 

 Most children were taking part in physical 

activity including play football, bat and ball, 

basketball, bowling pins, etc. 

 The blue box was being used. 

 The LEGO was not out – needs to be out 

every lunch time. 

 Some people use the books in the gazeebo 

but they are not used a lot. 

 Play leaders need to be refreshed on their 

role. 

 Some staff were playing/helping the children. 

Others were just monitoring. 

 All children appeared to be behaving 

appropriately. 

 

More ball based activities such as tennis. 

Look into bringing a break time box out. 

The councillors would love a cage (with AstroTurf if 

we have the money). Everyone loved this idea. 

 


